September 15, 1966

The Antrim Planning Board met on September 15, 1966 at 7:30 p. m. o'clock in the Selectmen's Room with the following members present:-

Byron Butterfield, Chairman, Charles Gilmore, Robert Flanders, Harold Grant and Eleanor Lane

It was reported that Donald Madden objects to giving any of his land, but that Roger Hilton will cooperate in any way he can.

Mr. Humphrey hopes that by the next meeting he will be able to have more information about the Town Plan.

Money was alloted to Howard Humphrey and Harold Grant for registration to to to the meetings in Concord .

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P. M.

Secretary Pro Tem.